
 
March 13, 2015  
 
Supervisor Gerald W. Hyland  
Mount Vernon District Government Center 
2511 Parkers Lane  
Alexandria, VA 22306 
 
RE:  URGENT ACTION E&R Resolution # 2015-03 
 
Dear Supervisor Hyland,  
 

At the MVCCA Board meeting on March 12, 2015 the Board recommended the sending of this 
E&R resolution to you on an urgent basis.  This is due to a time-sensitive action needed from you or your 
staff in contacting Fairfax County Staff to delay, extend or suspend the permit process for Subdivision 
Plan No. #5447-SD-002-1 (Mount Vernon Park Phase II, Tax Map #110-1-06-0002 & 0003) on or before 
March 20, 2015.  A copy of the proposed resolution, which will be voted on by the General Council on 
March 25, 2015, is included here along with a copy of the letter sent to impacted homeowners for your 
reference. 
 

Please keep the MVCCA advised of any further developments related to these 
recommendations.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/JFH 
 
 Judith F. Harbeck, Co-chair MVCCA  
David D. Dale, Co-chair MVCCA  
Pat Rea, Co-chair MVCCA 
 
cc: Brett Kenney, Aide to Supervisor Hyland  
 Karen Pohorylo, Chair P&Z, MVCCA 
 Cathy Ledec, Chair, E&R, MVCCA 
 Betsy Martin, Secretary, MVCCA 


